
HB 1983 -- TRAFFIC REGULATION

SPONSOR: Kolkmeyer

Currently, a truck registered for a gross weight of over 48,000
pounds must not be driven in the far left-hand lane of a highway,
freeway, or expressway in an urban area with three or more lanes of
traffic except in specified situations. This bill allows a truck
registered for a gross weight of over 48,000 pounds to drive in the
far left-hand lane on any interstate highway, freeway, or
expressway in Missouri.


